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Dear Parents, 

During this month, Year 2 and Year 6 children take the end of Key Stage national tests (often called SATs).  

In Year 2, we can spread out the assessments leading up to the half term holiday and we do not need to 

complete each one on a specific day. We are therefore planning to complete our assessments during the 

week beginning 16th May and 23rd May.  

Please avoid taking any holidays during this time (we must know in advance if your child will be absent 

for a holiday as we will need to make separate arrangements for them).  

We do not tell the children that they need to complete a ‘test’. We want this period in school to be as stress 

free as possible for them. Please support us by continuing to complete homework tasks set and by not 

talking to your child about ‘tests’.  

We continually assess the children throughout the year so these assessments are only one part of our 

overall teacher judgement.  

Please also see the attached PowerPoint presentation for more information.  

Thank you for your support, 

Miss Fraser, Miss Stainton, Mrs Gay and Miss Mason  
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